
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

February 13, 2024 
 

Daniel C Goldner, Chairman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street  
Concord, NH 03301-2429  
 
Re: DE 22-060, Electric Distribution Utilities Consideration of Changes to 
the Current Net Metering Tariff Structure, Including Compensation of 
Customer-Generators;  

Community Power Coalition of New Hampshire Request for Service List 
Change 

Dear Chair Goldner,  

Please add and remove the following persons and email addresses to 
the docket and discovery service lists in this matter:   

Please add: 

Clifton Below – Clifton.Below@CommunityPowerNH.gov (new email address) 
Brian Callnan – Brian.Callnan@CommunityPowerNH.gov  
Deana Dennis – Deana.Dennis@CommunityPowerNH.gov  

Please remove: 

Amanda Merrill – mandymerrill60@gmail.com  
Henry Herndon – Henry@CPCNH.org  
Clifton Below – clifton.below@gmail.com  

Consistent with the Commission’s current practices, this letter is being 
filed only in electronic form. 

Yours truly,  

 
Chair, CPCNH, (603) 448-5899, Clifton.Below@CommunityPowerNH.gov  

P.O. Box 840 

Concord, NH 03302 

www.CommunityPowerNH.gov 
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